
Dear players and parents,

Mike and I are currently in the process of 
reinventing our junior membership offering.

We have put together a ‘Junior Academy 
Membership’ that is not only of great 
benefit to tennis development but is also 
full of activities that will be enjoyable and 
educational in equal measure. 

This is a new membership that hasn’t been 
tried before so we are open to any 
feedback or ideas you might have!

Traditionally we have had a ‘one size fits all’ 
membership for our juniors, but this is 
something a little more bespoke for our 
academy players. This will be a mixture of 
training/competition on court and 
educational experiences and fun off court. 
We are just getting started but we will be 
launching this Academy membership from 
June 1st.

Here are some of the events/activities we 
will be offering to Junior Academy 
Members THIS YEAR in addition to your 
current offering such as unlimited use of 

outdoor courts, discounted squad fees, 
junior club tournaments etc:

Two ‘Awareness of Standards’ Trips

Roehampton G1 18&Under ITF

Wimbledon Qualifying

Training Camps - 3 Day ‘Spanish Style’ All 
Day Performance Camp

3 a year (July and December)

Coach Support at Great Missenden 
Grade 3 this summer

High Ropes activity day

At £180 per year (equivalent to £15 per 
month) we believe it will be of great value.

Please contact roy@everyball.net for more 
information or of you like the sound of this 
and would like to become a member you 
can sign up by contacting 
office@haltonuk.com

We look forward to getting started!

Roy Knight and Mike James
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